
 

 

CNAT Sport Studies Exam – Tuesday 24th May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Following the release of the examination dates for the summer series, the CNAT Sport 

exam has unfortunately fallen during the week of work experience. The students are 

asked to sit this exam in the summer of Year 10 as they have two attempts which we 

schedule for Year 10 and Year 11. The students have been prepared for it in their 

lessons throughout the year and we feel they are ready to attempt it this time around. 

However, if it is not possible for your student to come out of work experience on the 

Tuesday, we do have an option to enter the students in January and June of 2023. 

 

If you are happy for your child to complete the exam in May, students will be asked 

to attend a warm up session from 11.10am to 1pm on the Tuesday. The exam will then 

be 1 hour from 1pm until 2pm.  

 

If you would like your child to be taken out of the exam for May 2022, please complete 

the form at the bottom of the letter and return it to Mrs Garlick as soon as possible. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone 

or email.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

 

Mrs Fiona Garlick 

Head of PE  

 

             

Reply Slip: CNAT EXAM LETTER 

 

FAO Mrs Garlick 

 

 

I would prefer for my child ……………………………………… to be withdrawn from the 

exam in May 2022 and re-entered in January 2023. 

 

 

 

Signed:       Parent/Guardian 
 


